

Dear La Verne Heights Families,

The coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to grow globally and within California. At this time, the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health (Public Health) informs us that students who are not ill can come to school. For several weeks, the District has been in close contact with multiple agencies monitoring and assessing the situation. We will continue to follow directions from Public Health and will keep you updated with any new developments that impact the students of Bonita Unified School District. The District is committed to doing our part in keeping the virus from spreading.

Out of an abundance of caution, we are cancelling large group events until after April 3rd. This includes the following events:

Special Events

March 12: Career Day

March 17- 20: 5th Grade Science Camp

March 17: Family Fundraiser Night at BJ's

Kona Ice Fundraiser

March 18: Spring Pictures

Family Reading Night

March 19: 3rd Grade Native American Day

March 20: Student of the Month Assembly

March 31: San Dimas/ La Verne Education Foundation Awards Night

April 1: 2nd Grade to Tanaka Farms

Family Reading Night

April 3: Imagination Machine Assembly

Before and After School Activities:

April 1: ASB Meeting Tuesdays: Kona Ice

Wednesdays: Family Reading Nights

Thursdays: Brain Fuel

Band and Choir, Music Express Honor Choir, Honor Band

Daily: Before and after school library

Events scheduled after this date will be assessed as they approach. In the event that families have paid for these events, we will be working with you regarding these payments. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

Jaymi Abusham

Principal